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1 May 2010
Andrew Williams
Private Bag 93500, Takapuna,
North Shore

Thank you letter from the Korean Garden Trust

Thank you for attending the Businessmen Fundraising Event for the Korean
Garden on 30 April 2010.

We had about 100 distinguished guests attending. With their generosity, we
were able to raise around $240,000. We were grateful that Your Worship the
Mayor Andrew Williams’ promise to donate $200,000 for the earth works and
construction of the walkway in the Korean Garden.

- We warmly invite you to show us your continued support in order to further

accelerate the fundraising process for the focal point of intercultural cooperation,

the Korean Garden

Thanks again for your generous support.

Kind regards,

Ben Lee
Chairman of the Korean Garden Trust
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